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Bequests to the UNAA 

 
 
One way of ensuring a lasting and significant benefit to the continuing work of UNAA is to 
leave a Bequest in your Will. 
 
Many people consider a Bequest as an opportunity to fulfil their ambition to make a 
significant contribution to a cause they have held dear for many years.  
 
The United Nations Associations worldwide, provide a unique vehicle for individuals and 
organisations to support the role of the United Nations and to provide information about the 
United Nations and its concern, and vital actions taken for all matters affecting our world and 
its inhabitants. 
 
For the guidance of those wishing to provide for the UNAA in their Will, some suggested 
clauses are set out below. Of course, your own solicitor's advice should be sought to ensure 
your wishes are properly carried out. Your Bequest can be for a fixed amount, a percentage 
of your Estate, or the residue/balance of your Estate after providing for family and friends. 
 
A simple Bequest will include the following wording: 
• "I give, devise and bequeath” 
• "the sum of $....... " or “an amount being …….% of the value of my Estate" or “the residue 
of my real and personal property whatsoever and wheresoever situate" or any other option 
you may prefer 
•  to the registered charity the United Nations Association of Australia Inc. (Suite 206, Griffin 
Centre, 20 Genge St. Canberra City, ACT 2601 Australia, ABN: 85 071 992 936), and I direct 
that the receipt of the treasurer or other proper officer for the time being shall be a good and 
sufficient discharge of my Trustee thereof." 
 
If you have already made a Will, your solicitor can assist in simply preparing a Codicil 
(amendment) to your Will without having to make a whole new Will. If you make or have 
made provision for the UNAA, please let us know so that we may have the opportunity to 
thank you personally. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

	
  

Matthew Kronborg 
National Executive Director 
United Nations Association of Australia 


